

St. Anne's Home 300 Lake Street San Francisco, CA 94118-1397 (415) 751-6510

Dear family and friends,

I want to thank you all for your prayers and good wishes. My recovery from hip surgery is slowly but surely coming along.

We hope that you and family will take some time to enjoy this Halloween weekend. Here at St. Anne's, we are planning to do a small Halloween parade with the Sisters and staff. They will pass out treats provided by several secret angels.

On Sunday, November 1st, the feast of all Saints and the month in which we remember to pray for the dead; we will have a special memorial program. Our activity staff has made a special presentation honoring the Residents who have died during the year. The program will be shown on our own in-house live streaming channel several times during the day.

Last week's COVID-19 test results all came back negative. This week, we have only received half; thus far all results are negative. We are waiting for the rest of the test results.

On a wonderful end-note we have the joy again of welcoming a new Resident into our Home.

May you all have a wonderful week.

God bless you!

Mother Therem

Halloween 2020



Made by residents and staff of St. Anne's Home.